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NtM No 46 of 2021                                      10th August 2021 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Centre Container Berth – Crane Rail Works 

 
Mariners are advised that week commencing 06th September the Centre Container Berth at 

Grangemouth will not be available for use for a period of 4 weeks.  

 

These works are to facilitate the replacement of crane rails for the berths gantry cranes.  

 

A temporary fenced area will be erected around the work site (as illustrated below) which 

will encompass Bollards 10 and 15 however access will be permitted for licensed boatmen to 

carry out mooring operations.  

 

 
 
This Notice will be self-cancelling following completion of crane rail work operations. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 
No 10, 24 and 45 of 2019 remain in force 

No 04, 07, 23, 51 and 64 of 2020 remain in force 

No 06, 07, 14, 15, 26, 32, 39, 44 and 45 of 2021 remain in force 

 

 

 

 

A NICHOLSON 

Senior Harbour Master 


